
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Kay Meek Arts Centre names Melissa Duchak as  

Executive Director 
 
 
West Vancouver, B.C., September 28, 2023 – The Board of Directors is delighted to announce the 
appointment of Melissa Duchak as Executive Director. She takes up the position on October 23, 2023. 
 
Melissa has over 20 years experience in performing arts management, locally and internationally, 
including the curation and implementation of both artistic and educational programming. An oboist by 
training, holding a Master’s Degree in Music, and currently a Doctoral Candidate in Education, Melissa’s 
background provides a unique perspective for the Kay Meek Arts Centre’s combination of professional, 
community and school programming. 
 
Melissa joins the Kay Meek Arts Centre from her current position as Vice-President, Learning and 
Integrative Strategies at the VSO and the VSO School of Music. She brings her dedication to, and passion 
for, the power of the performing arts to inspire, engage and connect with each other and our 
community.  
 
“We are very excited to welcome Melissa Duchak as our new Executive Director. Her depth of 
background in the arts, her direct experience in the Vancouver cultural scene on the Lower Mainland, in 
particular serving youth, as well as her passion for diversity and inclusion will greatly assist the Kay Meek 
Arts Centre as we chart our future path together.” Andy Krawczyk, Chair, Board of Directors 
 
“I’m thrilled to be joining the KMAC team at this vital time for the performing arts, to support and 
facilitate transformative experiences of artistic excellence, lifelong learning and community engagement 
at the inspiring cultural heart of the North Shore, the Kay Meek Arts Centre.” Melissa Duchak 
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Contact Info: 
Lenore Swenerton, Director of Audience Development & Donor Relations  
E: Lenore@kaymeek.com  
C: 604.230.2859 
T: 604 981-1170 ext. 1003 
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